
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

 
 

On the 19th day of October 2022, RFP 23-05 
 After due and proper advertisement and evaluation of all documents submitted pertaining to 

the request; pending Town Council approval, Notice of Intent to Award is as follows: 
 

Kimmel Bogrette Architecture + Site 
 
 

For: Annex Long-Term Use Study  
 
 

For review of documents, please contact the Purchasing Office,  
127 Center Street S, Vienna, VA 22180 

703-255-6359 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Purchasing Office 


